
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mossen Madani   
Sent: Sunday, September 13, 2020 12:32 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Planning Application for 10684 and 10692 Yonge Street 
 
 
Dear Councillors,  
 
I am the owner and resident of 59 Arten Ave. My concerns about the subject projects are: 
No entrance be allowed to the Arten / Creekview streets. Even if it is emergency entrance and hopefully 
keep it as emergency but will make residents or visitors of that building park in Arten Ave. and go 
through that entrance. 
The building stays as 15 story, not more and commercial. 
 
In the meantime, I would like to take part in the Public Meeting on September 23, 2020. 
 
Regards, 
Mohsen Madani Esfahani 
59 Arten Ave. 
Richmond Hill 
L4C0X6 

 


